
ATTENTION FALL 2018 & SPRING/SUMMER 2019 GRADUATES! 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING REGALIA AND 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
It is time to start thinking about the May Commencement Ceremony. You 
will be given information on how to order your cap & gown at the Grad Fair 
on October 24 & 25, 2018 in the Great Hall. 
 
Note: You will not be charged for regalia. 
 
If you do not submit measurement information for tam and gown, the 
Career Development Office will have a limited number of extra gowns 
available on a first-come-first-serve basis for sizes. 
 

The deadline to order regalia is March 22, 2019. 
REGALIA WILL BE DISTRIBUTED FROM THE CAREER 
DEVELOPMENT OFFICE APPROXIMATELY FOUR WEEKS PRIOR 
TO GRADUATION. 
 
REGALIA & ANNOUNCEMENTS can be ordered online at: 
WWW.HERFFJONES.COM/COLLEGE/GRADUATION 

WWW.HERFFJONES.COM/COLLEGE/GRADUATION

